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 24.01.2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

SEND coffee morning - Wednesday 7th February 2024. 9:00-10:00 am 

 

You are warmly invited to our SEND coffee morning on Wednesday 7th February. This is a 

chance for you to network with other parents, carers, Mr. Whitehouse (SENCO) and Mrs 

Nash (Family Support Worker).  

 

We will have a representative from Angels joining us. For those of you who haven’t heard of 

them before, Angels is an experience-led charity, which provides individualised, professional 

expertise and advice. They work alongside parents to build understanding and to empower 

them to hear their child’s voice.  

 

During the morning Mr. Whitehouse will be available to answer any questions you may have 

about SEND provision at Bedwell. He will also be taking bookings for Parents Evening on 

Thursday 15th February, if you would like to discuss anything about your child’s needs and 

SEND provision across the school. 

 

There is no need to book but if you can RSVP using this form or by scanning the QR code it 

would be very helpful: https://bit.ly/3IvIoJ9 

 

There will be tea, coffee, cake and biscuits, so come and join us for a chat!  

 

We hope to see you there. 

 

 
Mr R. Whitehouse (SENDco) &  Mrs G. Wall-Nash (Family Support Worker) 
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